
                                                          
 

 

 

19th June 2019 
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 5th July 2019 
 

We are looking forward to our Canoe Wild trip on Friday 5th July at the Stodmarsh Nature Reserve. 
 

We will be leaving school promptly at 9:00am.   
Please ensure your child is in school for normal registration at 8:50am in Polar Bear class. 

 
Safety is an upmost priority for the day and all participants need to be suitably dressed.  Children 
must come to school with clothing appropriate for the day.  Light clothes and layers are best, 
shorts and light trousers e.g. track suit or leggings (no jeans please), a light raincoat and water 
shoes or trainers (no crocs or sandals).  If the weather is cooler, please put on an extra layer.  
They will need to bring a full change of clothes including shoes and towel in a separate bag.   
 
Canoe Wild do not intend for children to go in the water but sometimes it does happen and they 
will get quite ‘splash’ wet! Life jackets will be worn at all times when children are near or in the 
water.   
 
Please ensure your child comes with their packed lunch, water bottle, a couple of healthy snacks, 
change of clothes, waterproof mac or coat and towel in a suitable bag. 
 
We are expecting the children back in school at the usual collection of 3:00pm 
 
If any child is not acting appropriately, they will be driven back to school by an adult. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
  Miss M Kleebaum            
Polar Bear Class Teacher                   
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